
11th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. We are pleased to extend an invitation to you for our
upcoming Parent Forum Meeting, which will take place on Thursday 21st September at 5pm, until 6pm. Please
enter the academy through the main entrance, where you will be met by myself and taken to room G34 where
the meeting will take place.

The Parent Forum Meeting is an invaluable opportunity for us to come together as a community and engage in
constructive discussions about various aspects of our academy. Your input, insights and perspectives play a
pivotal role in shaping the educational experience of our students.

Agenda items for this meeting will include:

● Associate Principal's introduction: I will provide an overview of recent developments, achievements
and initiatives at the school.

● Curriculum Updates: Our Curriculum Vice Principal, Mr Buller, will present updates on curriculum
enhancements and innovative teaching methods being implemented across the academy, with a
specific focus on the work we are currently doing to help get students to ‘Know More, Remember
More’.

● Parent Engagement Initiatives: We will outline upcoming events, workshops and opportunities for
parents to get involved in the community (including our Parent, Teacher & Friends Association).

● Open Forum: The final part of the meeting will allow parents to ask questions, provide feedback and
suggest ideas for further improvement.

Your participation is highly valued and your insights are crucial in ensuring the continued success of our
academy. We encourage you to bring forth any questions or ideas that you believe will contribute to our
collective efforts in continuing to secure excellent student outcomes.

Coffee, tea and cake will be provided, and we will do our best to accommodate any dietary preferences. To
assist us in making the necessary arrangements, if you are able to attend this meeting then please can you
RSVP using this Google form by Friday 15th September at 3pm.

We look forward to your presence at the Parent Forum Meeting. Together, we can continue to make Magna
Academy a place where every child thrives academically, socially and emotionally.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours sincerely,

Ms C Mitchell
Associate Principal

https://forms.gle/DHUD8sg2uAL2ERZU7

